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             Presidentõs Report 
 
As we start our 45th Anniversary this year, the board is starting to come up with 

ways to help mark this great milestone; by offering some different courses and events this year. 

A few of the events are listed below. As we get closer to the end of 2018, we will have a social 

event of some kind. We are always looking for some new ideas, so please donõt hesitate to give 

us your ideas.  

Some of you might know, that The State Board of Examiners for Plumbers and 

Gasfitters is currently working on a new policy for emergency eye wash and showers. For those 

who didnõt know the board was working on this, please take a look at our VP Legislative Report 

written by Luther Thevenin, V.P Legislative.    

The February meeting, will be at the Fort Point Room located at 290 Congress Street. 

The topic will be on Commercial Rainwater Harvesting- Planning and executing commercial 

rainwater harvesting systems in commercial buildings. The presenter, will be Eddie Van Giesen 

from BRAE, a Watts Water Technology. Please arrive at 11:30 to sign in, presentation starts at 

12 sharp. The cost of this lunch time meeting will be $ 15.  

 
CPD Review course  

 

 Back by popular demand, we are pleased to announce that the Boston chapter will be 

having a CPD prep class. This class will consist of 6 Monday nights, starting on February 29th 

2018   from 6 to 8:30 pm. The last class will be on April 2, 2018 6 to 8 pm.  All classes are 

planned to be held at Arupõs downtown Boston office. The purpose of these prep classes is to 

help supplement your studies. These are not entry level classes. The tuition is $75 for ASPE 

members and & 175 for non- members. Tuition includes a new CPD Review Manual & dinner. A 

separate invite will be sent out early February for more information. Any question, please reach 

out to our Education Chairman  Zack Rohlfs at ZRohlfs@brplusa.com  or email myself at  

edward_nadeau@aha-engineers.com 
 

 Please note that actual CPD exam will be on April 5- 6 2018, and registration closes 

on March 22, 2018. If you are planning to register for this exam, please visit   

https://aspe.org/CPDExam  

 
AYP Event  

 

The Boston and Society òASPE Young Professional ( AYP) liaisonó Jennifer Olsen, will be having 

an event held on Friday March 2nd  6 to  8 PM at Frog Pond.  We are looking for some sponsors 

for this event. If you are interested in being a sponsor, please contact me. For more information 

on this event, refer to insert in this newsletter. Please note, this event is only for members that 

are under the age of 35, or new to the industry. 

 
Chapter Ride Share Program  

 

Do you not have a car or just need a ride to the next Boston Chapter monthly meeting? We are 

now working on this issue. As of right now John Callahan from J.H. Pokorny Associates has 

volunteered to give a few engineers a ride to and from monthly meeting.  We are looking for 

some more great volunteers like John. If you have any interest, please email John Callahan at 

johnc@jhpokorny.net   

 

Hope to see you in February!  

 

Best Regards, Edward Nadeau, ASPE Boston Chapter, President  
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wŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǝŜǎΥ 

 

 
 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŬƴŘ ƻǳǘ ƳƻǊŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭΥ 
YƭŀŎǊƻƛȄϪŀƃƎǊƻǳǇΦŎƻƳ 
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